
National Sorry Day
26th May 2024
Connecting Home, Link-Up Victoria  
and VACCA invite Stolen Generations survivors 
and their families, community members and 
others interested in joining us on Wurundjeri  
Woi Wurrung country to commemorate 
National Sorry Day. Come along for a day of 
reflection, connection, unity and healing.

Sunday, 26 May 2024

10:30am to 1.00pm
On Wurundjeri Traditional Country

At Koorie Heritage Trust
Yarra Building, Federation Square 

cnr Flinders and Swanston, Melbourne City 

This is a free event 

Welcome to Country  
and Smoking Ceremony

Guest speakers from  
Connecting Home, VACCA,  
City of Melbourne and Stolen Generations 
Reparations Unit,  Department of Justice

Light lunch and refreshments provided
Entertainment from Dave Arden
Transport support within Melbourne

Please contact Link-Up Victoria  
to register your attendance

Email: linkup@vacca.org  
or ring 7002 3700


